
Instructions:
Follow the clues and look for the eggs at each stop. You can print out these 
clues and cut them out, or just read them from your phone. After your kids 
find the eggs at the stop, read them the next clue of where to go.

All eggs are visible from your vehicle as you drive through the parking lot. 
Please remember to maintain proper social-distancing and remain in your 
vehicle while you complete the hunt. This is NOT meant for children to get 
out of the vehicles and remove any of the items; this is just for the fun of 
hunting. Since we cannot safely provide treatbags or candy for the kids, 
we encourage parents to have candy or a special treat for after the hunt. 
Scavenger Hunt eggs will be out beginning Thursday, April 9th and remain out 
through Monday, April 13th.

Please share your photos with us by tagging us @UClub_Arlington on 
Instagram and Twitter, @UClubArlington on Facebook, and using 
#UClubArlington.

Clue cards are on the next page and the end card is below.




